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Dear families,  
 
The week started brilliantly with a visit from the Whitby Falconry. As part of our animals, including humans 
topic, the children were totally immersed in hands on learning and meeting the various creatures that came to 
visit. It was lovely to see such happy children enjoying the curriculum in action. 
 
This week’s reading update 
There was great excitement around school on Thursday when the bookcases for our book fair arrived in school! 
Before the fair, the children will get the chance to view the range of texts available and have a glance at the 
exciting titles to buy. 
 
If you visit our library in school this week, you may also spot some new things appear! Over the last week or so, 
a number of staff have posed in disguise with books and their photographs are now on view in the library. We 
will continue to add to this collection, but do pop in and see who you can spot!  
 
Book Fairs – next week! 
The book fair will take place next week (Monday – Wednesday after school) and will be open to all families. The 
books for sale offer ‘something for everyone’ and we hope to see lots of families coming along to support us. The 
fair will be in the hall and all clubs will take place as usual  
 
Trip to Danby Moors Centre 
Children in Adventurers and Discoverers will be going on a geography trip to Danby Moors Centre on Wednesday 
23rd October. Please look out for a letter with more details.   
 
Special Lunch Menus  
On 5th November, all children are invited to our special bonfire lunch. The menu will include pork sausage in a 
homemade roll, chips, peas, sweetcorn and tomato sauce. To follow, the children will have treacle sponge and 
custard. 
 
All children are welcome to join us. If children are in Reception (Pioneers), Year 1 (Learners) or Year 2, this meal 
will be free. Children in Year 3 – 6 should bring £2.40 in a named, sealed envelope to the school office by 25th 
October, please. 
 
Sleights ‘Boddlers’ Group 
We have been asked to share details of the Sleights ‘Boddlers’ Group, which takes place every Monday in term time 
between 1.30pm and 3.00pm at Church House on Coach Road (just opposite St. John’s Church). Sessions include 
craft, painting, baking, singing and dancing for babies, toddlers and their families. Each session costs £2 per child 
(0-5 years old) and includes snack and drink for the children, as well as tea and coffee for families. More 
information can be found on Facebook by searching @SleightsBoddlers. 
 
Have a great weekend with your families.  
 
 
Scott Grason 
Headteacher 

 



 


